INFORMATION FOR ANNUAL TOWN MEETING
MAY 2, 2022
7 P.M.
NEW MARLBOROUGH FIRE HOUSE
205 Norfolk Road, Southfield

| hope that many of you will be able to join us for our Annual Town Meeting which will deal with many

issues of importance to the Town’s future.

Here’s some information which will be of use to you:

1. For the first time in the Town’s history, we are going to utilize electronic voting at the meeting.
Each voter will be provided with a “clicker” to register their votes. All votes will be completely
confidential and private. Electronic voting, utilized by many towns in the Commonwealth,
eliminates any concerns about privacy and accuracy and speeds up the proceedings. The

“clickers” are very user friendly, and we’ll go over their use at the beginning of the meeting.

2. Parking will be on the street in front of the Fire House as well as in the lot of the Southfield
Church and the Southfield Store. Handicapped parking will be available directly in front of the

Fire House. Please follow the parking instructions from the police on duty.

3. In keeping with government advice, masks will be optional. A separate seating section will be
available for those wishing to wear masks and be seated away from people who choose not
to be masked. Our ushers will be happy to direct you there. To the extent possible, the Fire
House doors will be opened, and exhaust fans used. These protocols have been approved by

the Town’s Board of Health and our Health Agent.

I look forward to seeing you there!

Barry R. Shapiro, Town Moderator



